
 

FA I T H C E L E B R A T I O N F E L L O W S H I P 
8200 Coldwater Canyon Avenue, North Hollywood, CA 91605  www.fcflife.org 

 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We pray that this letter helps serve the purpose for which it’s requested and/or submitted. 

 

We as a church aims to always be a blessing to everyone whenever opportunities arise. Praise God; 

He has given us the joys of living out that aim. Somehow, He honors those who want to honor Him 

and helps those who live to help others. He has, in innumerable occasions, opened doors for us to 

share in the blessings of being a positive influence in our society—to individuals and communities 

alike, and He continues doing so. As brightly as we can, we shine the light of God through us, 

through which, we pray, others may be led to Him, His love, His Lordship, and His salvation. 

 

It is to this effect that we provide this letter so that both the individual bearer and the recipient 

would be served well. As Christians, we believe that our bodies are the temple of the precious Holy 

Spirit. We recognize such truth as one of the highest honors our Lord Jesus conferred upon us. We 

aim to worship Him with all our heart, mind, soul, and strength. That’s why we’re conscientious as 

to the way we treat our bodies. It is to this end that we prefer exemption from the Covid-19 

vaccination.   

  

We also want to furnish employers with more-than-sufficient reasons to extend religious 

exemptions fairly, legally, and constitutionally. This letter and the reasons stated herein accomplish 

that. Employers should be able to exercise their freedom and allow freedom to their employees 

with no hassle, problem, or trouble.   

 

We seek to help shield both employers and employees from any and every external pressure that 

may cause them to act illegally and unconstitutionally. There are serious repercussions that come 

with such violations, and we desire everyone to be spared from the stresses that come with those 

occurrences. This is an encouragement to both employers and employees to act in accordance with 

the supreme Law of the land and not according to the pressures forcing them to certain actions that 

violate the Law—the Law which includes religious freedom.   
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For your reference, here are a few Scriptures that provide the basis for our Christian position of not 

taking the Covid-19 vaccine. 

 

Romans 12:1; 1 Corinthians 6:19-20; 2 Corinthians 7:1; Romans 14:23 

 

It is our strong conviction that we glorify God in everything. It is because of this that we aspire and 

strive to live faithfully in accordance with our deeply-held religious beliefs. We offer our bodies to 

God as living sacrifices; we honor Him with it. We shun lifestyles, vices, practices, actions, and 

anything that defile His temple (our bodies); we prefer to avoid anything and everything that may 

potentially desecrate it. We honestly act according to our convictions; not doing so constitutes sin 

on our part. 

   

The reasons we hold could be briefly summed up into the following: 

 

1. The long-term over-all consequences of the Covid-19 vaccines are unknown. 

 

2. The long-term effects on our bodies are unknown. 

  

With sincerity and respect, we submit this letter on behalf of the members of our faith. 

 

We’re hoping for your kind consideration. 

 

Thank you, and God bless. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

________________________ 
Adrian N. Ona 
Pastor 
 

 


